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ADVENT PRAYER SERVICE: 

Please join us on for an Advent Service on Monday, December 5, 2022, 3:30 PT, 4:30 
MT, 5:30 CT, and 6:30 ET.  This ZOOM service will be hosted by Holy Name Province, 
Sr. Jolene Ellis.  This is an extension of Chapter of Mats to which all USA sisters and 
associates are invited. The Zoom link and a guide will be emailed SOON!. 

 
THANK YOU: 
The Medical Mission Team arrived home safely from Palenque, Chiapas, Mexico, last 
Saturday.  They want to thank you for your prayers and said it was an amazing experience 
to be working out of the "Clinic in a Can".  They ministered to approximately 700 patients 
during the week, and this included lab work, x-rays, etc.  It was a collaborative endeavor 
with the sisters, the medical staff  at the Clinic,  and the medical team!   What a gift! 

 
LCWR NEWS: 
LCWR made a public statement about the shooting that impacted the LGBTQ 
community in Colorado Springs on November 19. Included in the statement is 
a call to legislators to enact laws that will end gun violence.  Click the 
following link to read the statement:  https://lcwr.org/news/lcwr-grieves-
the-shooting-in-colorado-springs  
 
Click on the link for LCWR's December Newsletter: 
https://lcwr.org/resources/publications/december-2022-1  
 
Donna Kroll’s Schedule: 

• December 7-9, 2022    Vacation 
• December 15 & 16, 2022   Vacation 
• December 26, 2022-January 2, 2023  Offices Closed 
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